



JAMES T. ALTON MIDDLE SCHOOL 

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING (SBDM) COUNCIL MEETING

May 17, 2011
Jama Bennett, called the James T. Alton SBDM Council to order at 4:03 p.m.  Members present: Clarissa Aliff, Jama Bennett, Mary Lou Emerine, Jamie Gilliam, Amanda Minnich, and Hoe Yong.    

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

A. Dress Code – proposed changes for 2011-12.      
Discussion was held regarding between all members regarding the pros and cons of logos being allowed on clothing beginning in 2011-12.  
After much debate…. 

 #05-001:  Jaime Gilliam made the motion to amend the dress code to include 
                   logos no larger than a credit card be allowed on 
                   shirts/sweatshirts/sweaters/pullovers.  Logos will be restricted to the 
                   left chest, shirt sleeve, and/or collar – seconded by Amanda Minnich.  
                   Motion carried.  
          In addition, it was stated that the dress code committee will meet every nine  

         weeks with a representative from each team:  faculty member, student, and 
         parent to discuss revisions, new issues, etc.  


James T. Alton SBDM Council will continue to review the dress code annually 
           to make changes if/as needed.  

ADJOURNMENT

#05-002. Amanda Minnich made the motion to adjourn the meeting at
4:47, seconded by Jaime Gilliam. Motion carried.    

